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Our Ref: MGLA090418-8925 

 
23 April 2018 

 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 9 April 2018. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You requested:  
 

I would like to make a freedom of information request. With stories appearing every now 
and then about a NFL team moving to London, I was wondering if a serious study has 
been made if the city could support it? 
 
I assume this e-mail address applies to the Greater London Authority as a whole, 
including the assembly and the office of the mayor. To that end, I would like a copy of 
any report or analysis of the financial aspects of a team in London produced in the last 
five years.  
 
This would include projected attendance, revenue streams, possible government 
subsidies, etc etc. 

 
 
Please find attached the information we hold within the scope of your request. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA090418-8925 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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